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  Conference in Italy Discusses Ethics and Values in Sports 
   
 
Monza, Italy—The ethical dimension of sport 
was discussed at a conference held in 
northern Italy. 
 

  

  

  

  Constitution Day Meeting Held in Moscow 
   
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF-Moscow invited 
Ambassadors for Peace and others to a 
celebration of the Russian holiday 
Constitution Day. 
 

  

  

  

  Interreligious Houses of Worship Discussed at Munich Meeting 
   
 
Munich, Germany—UPF participated in a 
special interfaith workshop on Houses of 
Religions titled “Vision / Format / 
Experiences.” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Portugal Meets Cape Verde Ambassador 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—The leader of UPF 
introduced the organization’s worldwide 
accomplishments, including the recent Africa 
Summit. 
 
 

  

  

  

   
 
 

  



 

 

Another Tree Planted as part of UPF-Argentina’s Environmental 
Protection Program 

 
 
Florida, Argentina—November 15 marked 
another ceremony in the campaign “Let’s 
Plant Trees: Let’s Sow 
Peace.”  
 

  
 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 24: UN International Day of Education 

FEB 1: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


